Minutes of Jewish War Veterans Post 54 meeting on Sept. 15, 2015

Commander Goldstein called the meeting to order at 10:00 A.M.
Minutes from the July 19, 2015, were approved.

Commander Goldstein announced that there is a new homeless facility for
veterans only. We are still looking for volunteers for the food pantry at Hines. On
August 23 at the High Holiday Hustle, a desk will be set up for prospective
members.

Quartermaster L. Turner advised us that our checking account has $ 289.98.

Senior Vice-Commander Heisler announced that Jordie Trafimow will do a
presentation for the 9™ grade class on November 1.

Junior Vice-Commander Mayor stated that on November 8, flags will be placed
on the veterans’ graves at Jewish Oakridge Cemetery. Bruce will try to determine
where the Jewish war veterans are buried. Flags are $ 10.45 / dozen.

Old Business: Rich Heisler moved that each member makes a voluntary donation
of $ 25.00 or more for future programs deemed appropriate by the Post. Checks
should be made out to JWV, Post 54. The motion was approved unanimously.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:20 A.M.

Submitted by: Ron Weininger for John Wilkerson, Adjutant



